
 

War Memorial Post #30 ~ American Legion 
91 Pearl Street, P.O. Box 187,  

Camden, Maine 04843 
 

 

 Fellow Veteran       March 6, 2017 

 

I am writing to you today because War Memorial Post 30 of Camden is looking 

for Viet Nam War Veterans who both served “in country” or during this era so they may 

be included in a special recognition program and Welcome Home ceremony on June 24th, 

2017. The venue will not be chosen until we get a count of folks joining us but I will 

contact all who sign up which is why it is important we get a phone number for you. 

 

Veterans will be recognized with challenge coins, pins and certificates and a free 

luncheon.  Vets may bring a guest with them to the event as well if they wish. There is no 

cost to the Veteran or guest for this event. 

 

Any area that is hi-lited in yellow, please fill in and return the form to me. This is 

required to ensure we have the proper information for the certificates and for the 

ceremony.  Please print the information as legibly as possible and when completed mail 

back to me. 

 

If you would rather, please call me at 691-2270 and I can take the information 

over the phone. If doing that please make sure you have all the information above handy 

to make it easy for the two of us.   

 

Name:  __________________________________ Phone Number: _______________ 

 

Rank:  _________________________       Bringing a Guest: _____________ 

 

Branch of Service: ___________        Attach Copy DD Fm 214:_______ 

 

Total Military Years:  __________________ 

 

Retired from military/when?_________________ 

 

 

Please complete this as soon as you can as we must have the information back no 

later than June 1st, 2017 to ensure all logistics are completed on time.  Thank you! 

 

       Jeff Sukeforth 

       Legion Post 30 Adjutant 

       691-2270 
 

“DUTY ~ HONOR ~ COUNTRY” 

 

http://www.legion.org/

